
Client:
American Electric Power

Project:
AEP’s Cook Nuclear Plant, located along Lake Michigan’s

eastern shoreline, in Bridgman, Mi, has been in operation

since 1975. AEP needed to repair small ground water leaks in

the walls and floors throughout the plant. Their repair plan

included the Turbine Room, Screen House, and Auxiliary

Buildings. The plan called for drilling eight inches into the

concrete walls and floors around the problem areas and filling

the cracks with a special compound to seal off the leaks.

However, because of stringent engineering requirements, all

concrete needed to be non-destructively imaged before any

drilling could take place anywhere in the Cook Nuclear Plant.

All reinforcement and conduits had to be located and mapped

to drawings before any work could begin.

Plan:
Diamond Subsurface Imaging developed a plan to survey and

scan all the problem locations of the plant by using Ground

Penetrating Radar--SIR 20 system, with Radan software and

onsite 3D capabilities. Survey and verify the location of all

reinforcement and utilities in the problem areas and map

all findings to drawings for the team at Cook Nuclear.

The use of Ground Penetrating Radar helped AEP avoid

making contact with rebar and conduit embedded in the

concrete they were repairing.
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SUBSURFACE IMAGING
It’s not only what we do, but how we do it.

Diamond Subsurface Imaging guarantees that if after
scanning the requested target area, we cannot provide you

with a usable scan of that area we will only bill for the
mobilization and living expenses if applicable. No one

else offers this guarantee.

Outcomes:
By verifying the location of all reinforcement and utilities in the problem areas, Diamond helped Cook

personnel avoid making contact with rebar and conduit embedded in the concrete they were planning to

repair. All drawings developed for Cook Nuclear Power Plan were completed to scale and submitted to the

Plant’s Engineering Department.

As a “customer-first” company, Diamond is widely recognized as a process and technology leader.

It provides subsurface imaging (ground penetrating radar — GPR) services to satisfy the needs of

knowledgeable customers throughout the country who demand immediate and safe solutions, within

budget, and on-time. As only one of a few companies in the industry where all operators are OSHA and

CPR Certified, Diamond provides customers with the assurance of a safe operational environment.

Proven knowledge and expertise, immediate availability, safety, on-time completion and continuing

innovation makes Diamond the sensible choice for GPR services.

For more information on how Diamond can meet all of you Subsurface imaging needs call

1.800.968.3745 or email info@diamondsubsurfaceimaging.com


